
 
  

 
 
 
 

Long-term Main Contract for development of Shahid Beheshti Port 
Terminal, Chabahar signed between India Port Global Limited (IPGL) and 

Ports and Maritime Organization (PMO) of Iran 
 

 A long term contract was signed between India Port Global Limited (IPGL) and Ports and 
Maritime Organization (PMO) of Iran. Hon’ble Union Minister of Ports, Shipping and Waterways 
and AYUSH, Shri Sarbananda Sonowal visited Chabahar, Iran on 13 May 2024 to witness the 
signing ceremony of Long-term Main Contract for the development of Shahid Beheshti Port 
Terminal, Chabahar. 
 
The bilateral meeting held between Indian and Iranian counterparts recalled the common 
vision of their leaders to further strengthen bilateral cooperation in connectivity initiatives and 
in making Chabahar Port a regional connectivity hub. The Ministerial visit and signing of the 
Long-term Contract will further strengthen ties between the two nations and highlights the 
importance of Chabahar as a gateway for trade with Afghanistan and broader Central Asian 
countries. 
 
The detailed document can be accessed through the following link:-  
https://pib.gov.in/PressReleasePage.aspx?PRID=2020454 
 
Please contact, for any query related to this mail, Ms Reema Jain, Research Officer at 
reema.jain@phdcci.in, and Ms. Nishika Chauhan, Research Associate at 
nishika.chauhan@phdcci.in,and Ms. Mansi Nautiyal, Research Associate at 
mansi.nautiyal@phdcci.in, with a cc to Dr S P Sharma, Chief Economist| DSG at 
spsharma@phdcci.in, PHD Chamber of Commerce & Industry. 
   
  
  

 

  
Warm regards, 

Dr SP Sharma 

Chief Economist | DSG 
PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry   
PHD House, 4/2 Siri Institutional Area 
August Kranti Marg, New Delhi-110016, India
Tel: +91 49545454  
Fax: +91 11 26855450 



Email: spsharma@phdcci.in   
Website: www.phdcci.in 
Follow us on 

 
 

 

 

  
  

  
 

 

 


